                                 Public Notice


Notice is hereby given that the City of Millen will hold a Public Hearing on June 3, 2025 6:00 pm at City Hall located at 919 College Avenue, Millen, Georgia, for the purpose of discussing the proposed Fiscal Year 2025-2026 Millen City Budget. A copy of the proposed budget is available for inspection at City Hall during normal office hours, Monday thru Friday and is available to view online on the City’s web page at www.jenkinscountyga.com.
Notice is also given that the Millen City Council will meet on June 17, 2025, 6:00 pm at City Hall located at 919 College Avenue, Millen, Georgia, for the purpose of adopting the Proposed Fiscal Year 2025-2026 Millen City Budget. 	
Anyone requiring additional information about the meetings may contact Jeff Brantley at City Hall at 478-982-6100 for assistance.  

